

## TOWN OF LEDYARD

RECEIVED

7074

## **Memorandum:**

LAND USE DEPARTMENT

To: Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning

From: Steve Masalin, PE, Public Works Director/Town Engineer

**Date:** July 24, 2024

Re: 96, 98, 100 Stoddards Wharf Road (PZ #24-2RESUB)

I have reviewed the revised plans and Stormwater Management Report of June 27, 2024, for the subject application. The applicant has satisfied the comments of my original letter dated June 11, 2024. I find that the application meets the requirements of Town Ordinance #300-017 and additionally meets good management practices regarding stormwater management.